

American Baptist Churches of the Great Rivers Region

Rev. Rob Kirbach Associate Executive Minister 618/208-0595 rev.kirbach@gmail.com

13 June 2022

Dear Carmella Jones:

We have recently become aware of the needed technology upgrades at your ministry site in Budapest. The American Baptist Churches of the Great Rivers Region is committed to building a long-term partnership with our Baptist brethren in Hungary. And we endeavor to do this by supporting our IM Global Servants and international ministry partners through prayer, short-term mission trips, and sharing of resources.

It is my delight and pleasure to inform you the American Baptist Churches of the Great Rivers Region is awarding you a technology grant in the amount of \$5,000 (USD) to be used for the purchase of new tablet computers and accessories for the students at Pannonhalmi Bela Baptist Primary School in Budapest, Hungary.

Furthermore, it is our hope to send short-term teams of volunteers to help you with your work in Budapest.

On behalf of our Executive Minister, Rev. Patty King Bilyeu, and all our clergy and congregations, may God continue to bless you and the lives of those you serve.

Grace & peace,

Rev. Rob Kirbach, Associate Executive Minister American Baptist Churches of the Great Rivers Region